ELEANOR PALMER PRIMARY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
SUMMER TERM 2019 NUMBER 3

Thursday 9th May 2019 Dear Families

TOMORROW

www.eleanorpalmer.camden.sch.uk

Cake Sale hosted by Year 4

9am Meeting in the <u>LAB</u> (teacher training interviews in the Shed!) for all parents able and willing to help put our Summer Fair together.

Events in school next week 13th - 17th May:

Our brilliant Year 6 have a week of end of national primary assessment tests all next week – just another chapter in their vast canon of EP experiences and achievements!

School is open for breakfast, chat and relaxation time every day from 8.30am. Being on time makes for a calm and confident start. The traditional EP Dairy Milk will be available throughout each test - and do bring your own water (with a lid)! This weekend, what matters most, is to relax and get lots of sleep. Good luck!

Monday 13th

8am Early morning football for Years 1 and 2.

- 3.30pm Fashion Workshop for Years 5 and 6.
- 3.30pm Year 3 and 4 Athletics Squad training.

Tuesday 14th

8am Early morning football for Years 3 to 6. Please arrive on time! 8am Running Club with Coach Martin. Nursery are visiting RAF Hendon.

Wednesday 15th

A big trip day! Year 4 are going to the CLC, Year 5 to the Natural History Museum, Year 1 to the Zoo and Year 3 to the Skip Garden!

6.15pm Meeting for Year 2 parents about the Mill residential and the special quizzes that will take place this term. Neatly followed by:



7pm Keep It EP Meeting. We need your help and support in sustaining all that we love and value about EP for the future. Come and hear about how you can help! Staff will supervise the playground if you need to bring children.

Thursday 16th

8am Year 5 and 6 athletics drop-in session.

Summer Concert auditions. Children must have their music and instruments in school! 3.30pm Steam Club Year 2.

Friday 17th

8am Junior girls' Multi-sports Club.

Year 6 take to the Heath for a well-earned end of SATs day out!

9am Shed Talk on Sleep! More and more evidence tells us that sleep is vital for brain function, development, and good mental health - and none of us are getting enough. Come and get tips about how to support a really healthy routine. Gill Morris, Camden's Health Advisor and our own Sally Hill will lead the session.

3.30pm Cake Sale hosted by Year 5.

